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From: michael bolger <mbolger1167@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 3:50 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House bill H5859

Sent from my iPhone
| support such bill to promote quality of life for fellow Rhode Islanders and support the growth of small business within
our communities

Thank you
Michael Bolger



